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A visit to the zoo is a reminder that we 
share this planet with incredible creatures.



Big smiles, little feet, and a whole lot of wild fun at the zoo!





This zoo reflection showcases 
students' curiosity and learning 
through creative drawings and 
descriptions ABOUT ANIMALS, 
ANIMAL HOMES AND FACTS. They 
demonstrated thinking, 
communication, and research 
skills while reflecting on their 
experiences. The activity also 
highlights IB Learner Profile 
attributes such as inquirers, 
knowledgeable, and caring, as 
students explored animal 
characteristics and expressed 
concern for their well-being.
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